NOTES

TO: Honorable : r and City Council Members
FROM: Ann E. Wdll, City Manager
DATE: May 19, 2021

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:

1. A memo from Mark Holtzman, Chief of Police, regarding the return of Uptown
Ambassadors starting May 25, 2021
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NORTH CAROLINA
POLICE DEPARTMENT

Memorandum
To: Ann Wall, City Manager
From: Mark Holtzman, Chief of Police

Date: May 19, 2021
Subject:  Return of Uptown Ambassadors

As previously mentioned, | am pleased to share we will be re-starting the Uptown Ambassador
program effective May 25.

As a reminder, Allied Universal will provide unarmed private security (Ambassadors) to work
during the late afternoon and evening hours on the weekends uptown. Two full-time
Ambassadors will assist with patrolling our parking lots and deck. They will also be periodically
entering the lobby of City Hall, the Municipal Building, and other public spaces in Uptown, to log
a check at the locations.

The Ambassadors will be readily visible to patrons of the uptown area where they will observe
the area for illegal activities and act as ambassadors to visitors in the uptown area by providing
information during their regular foot patrols. Please join me in welcoming the Ambassadors as
they return to the uptown.

GPD Mission Statement
The Greenville Police Department exists to enhance public safety and quality of life, in partnership with
ALL people in OUR community, by preventing crime with honor and integrity.

1118333



